
 

Dear Patient: 

Thank you for giving Bright Smiles of Beacon the opportunity to care for you 
and/or your family! We truly value our relationship and we strive to provide the 
highest quality care with a compassionate approach. 

Recently we’ve fielded a few network-related insurance questions, because 
we are Out-of-Network, so we thought it would be a good time to clarify this for all 
of our patients. In all of our years as dental providers, we have not found an 
insurance company that is willing to provide our patients with the kind of care they 
deserve.  Therefore, we have not contracted with any insurance carrier, we would 
like to reassure you that we are committed to helping our patients take full 
advantage of whatever benefits they do have, but we are not willing to compromise 
the care we give to our patients for any insurance company.  We think our patients 
deserve better! 

Our current patients have found that the fee difference between In-Network 
Providers and Bright Smiles of Beacon (Out-of-Network provider) is surprisingly small 
while the difference in quality is great.  We have made a decision that we will never 
compromise our patients’ treatment decisions and options because of insurance plan 
limits or exclusions.  At any time that you have concerns, we will be happy to do a 
pre-determination and see what it would mean for you to have treatment completed 
at Bright Smiles of Beacon. Again we would like to clarify: We will submit all claims to 
your insurance carrier, reimbursement will be based on your Out-of-Network plan. 

Thank you, 

Bright Smiles of Beacon Team 

________________________________________   ________________ 

        Signature required                         Date signed 


